
I strongly object to the Lea Castle Quarry development, this would not only be 
detrimental to Kidderminster and the surrounding areas with more traffic, pollution and 
HGV's but a blight on such a beautiful landscape. 
 
Please stop this development as this area is used daily by everyone around for play, 
exercise and dog walkers. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Paul Watts 
 


